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HOMETOWN TELEPHONE, 

July 10,2000 

Mr. Walter D'Haeseleer, Director 
Division of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-00870 
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Re: Golden Harbor of Florida, Inc. dba Hometown Telephone of Florida, Inc. 
("Hometown Telephone") Florida Public Service Commission Certificate to 
Operate as an Interexchange Telecommunications Company effective 
September 12, 1997, Certificate No. 5212 in Docket No. 970716-TI, Order No. 
PSC 97-0995-FOF-TI (the "Certificate") 

Dear Mr. D'Haeseleer: 

Hometown Telephone requests cancellation of the above-referenced Certificate effective 
as of July 10, 2000, because it is not providing interexchange telecommunications services in 
Florida under the Certificate. The Regulatory Assessment fees assessed for the year 2000 will be 
remitted when due. Since Hornetown Telephone did not commence providing interexchange 
telecommunications services in Florida, no customer deposits were collected and no final bills 
were issued. No end user customers in Florida are affected. 

Please confirm receipt of this letter by file stamping the acknowledgment copy and 
returning it to me in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 

Sincerely, 

7 J J J  q 
Harold E. Lovelady 
President 
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